
 

 
 
 

Our Reference: RMC/GHR 
 

5th February 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Daily Remote Learning Engagement Text 

Following Department for Education and Redhill Academy Trust guidance, the school has recently 

introduced a daily text messaging system designed to notify parents if their child isn’t active on Show 

My Homework (our online learning platform). This system is intended to be a supportive system to 

inform parents when their child may not be engaged with their remote learning. If you receive a text 

message and believe it to be a mistake (because there is a genuine reason why your child hasn’t logged 

into SMHW or because you are aware that your child is engaged in remote learning) please disregard 

the text message.  

Our daily Show My Homework activity report shows that around 95% of students are active on Show 

My Homework every day; whilst this is exceptional, there is still room for improvement. 

Finally, I would like to thank all parents and students for their ongoing support during this 

extraordinary situation linked to the COVID-19 pandemic. I sincerely look forward to welcoming all 

students back to school as soon as possible, once the Government has deemed it safe to fully reopen 

schools. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. Stay safe. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr R M Cronin 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

 


